
 

 
 

Microsoft Corporation is an equal opportunity employer. 

August 29th 2019 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, Maryland 21046 

 

Subject: Short-term confidentiality request regarding application for 

Certification of FCC ID: C3K1929 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

Pursuant to CFR 47, Sections 0.457(d) and 0.459, we request short-term confidential 

treatment for the following information until February 10th 2020 in order to ensure 

sensitive business information remains confidential until the actual marketing of the 

device: 

• External Photos 

• Test Setup Photos 

• User’s Manual 

• Internal Photos 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Compliance Engineer, 

Microsoft Corporation. 


